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A Happy and Peaceful Christmas to all our Members. 
May the New Year see you full of cheer.  
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THE GENERATOR is the Official Newsletter of 

THE MORRIS MINOR CAR CLUB OF VICTORIA INC 
Member of the AOMC.   ARN.  A0001386N ABN 47849670294 

Send all correspondence to:   PO Box 354, Balwyn Vic.  3103 

Web Address:     http://www.morrisminorvic.org.au 

Email |secretary@morrisminorvic.org.au 

 

Club meetings are held on the 2nd Thursday of each month 

NEXT MEETING 

10th January 2019 at 7:30 pm for 8:00 pm at the Horrie Watson Pavilion 

Deepdene Park, Whitehorse Road, Deepdene.  3103 

(Melways Map 46 Ref.  A8) 

Club Committee  Members 201 8/19  
 

President  Braidy Davies  president@morrisminorvic.org.au  

Vice President  Stewart Carr  vicepresident@morrisminorvic.org.au  

Secretary  Ed James secretary@morrisminorvic.org.au  

Treasurer  Neil Cheney treasurer@morrisminorvic.org.au  

Club Captain Michael Dobson clubcaptain@morrisminorvic.org.au  

Membership Officer  Jim Gourlay  membership@morrisminorvic.org.au  

Editor  Rob Smith  editor@morrisminorvic.org.au  

Regalia Sales Bruce Kerr  bckerr1@bigpond.com  

Webmaster  John Druery  webmaster@morrisminorvic.org.au  

Member Assist  Barbara Urquhart  memberassist@morrisminorvic.org.au  

CPS Registrar  Wayne Cunningham cpsregistrar@morrisminorvic.org.au  

National Rally Delegates  Richard McKellar & Mark Parritt   

 

General Support Volunteers  
Ann Druery  Marcus Ball  Percy Scicluna Cheryl Scicluna  Henr y Edwards 

Sue Cheney Bev OõDonnell 

Thanks to everyone who helps with the various chores necessary for the successful running of the club.  
 
Members wishing to view THE GENERATOR on the Club Website, use the followingé 
Web Address: www.morrisminorvic.org.au 
Username: mmccv  

Current Password: DummyGT178 
 
DISCLAIMER 

This publication contains general information which does not necessarily reflect the views of the Club, its 
Committee or Editor and should not be relied upon without specific advice from a qualified professional. 
The Morris Minor Car Club of Victoria Inc.  expressly disclaims liability for anything done or omitted to be 
done by any person as a consequence of the contents of this publication. 

The Club and its Officers shall not be responsible for any transactions begun as a result of information 
published herein nor any misrepresentation made by an advertiser 

Anyone wishing to reprint an article can do so provided the source is acknowledged.  

mailto:secretary@morrisminorvic.org.au
mailto:president@morrisminorvic.org.au
mailto:vicepresident@morrisminorvic.org.au
mailto:secretary@morrisminorvic.org.au
mailto:treasurer@morrisminorvic.org.au
mailto:clubcaptain@morrisminorvic.org.au
mailto:membership@morrisminorvic.org.au
mailto:editor@morrisminorvic.org.au
mailto:bckerr1@bigpond.com
mailto:webmaster@morrisminorvic.org.au
mailto:memberassist@morrisminorvic.org.au
mailto:cpsregistrar@morrisminorvic.org.au


Page 3 of 20 

 

BANK ACCOUNT DETAILS FOR ELECTRONIC FUNDS TRANSFER 
 
BSB No : 633 000 
ACCOUNT No : 1469 35168 
ACCOUNT NAME : Morris Minor Car Club of Victoria Inc. 
 
In the reference field, please quote your Membership Number and what the payment is for. 

 

CLUB PERMIT SCHEME  
 

Notice to all club permit holders.   New applications and renewals are to be sent to 
Wayne Cunningham, 4 Cullinan Court, Ballarat North, Vic 3350. 
Phone 0407 994 642 or email: cpsregistrar@morrisminorvic.org.au 

PLEASE APPLY AS EARLY AS POSSIBLE 
 
New Permits:  
 
You must be a paid-up club member for 6 months or more before you can apply for a new permit and 
you must include $20 in cash or cheque, payable to the MMCCV. 
 
When applying for a Permit for aé 
 
Morris Minor.   Please Send a Current RWC, with Proof of ownership, VicRoads Club Permit 
application, Vehicle eligibility and standard declaration for club permit vehicle. 
 
Non-Morris Minor.   The request must be accompanied by all of the above plus proof of current 
registration of a Morris Minor, held in the name of the applicant. 
 
In addition to the above, 6 recent photos 1: Front, 2: Rear, 3: Driverôs side, 4: Driving position (side-on 
with driverôs door open), 5: Chassis number or ID plate, 6: Engine Bay. 
 

You must clearly sign and date the rear side of each of the 6 photos. 
 
Renewals: 
 
Do not forget to sign your renewal application. 
If not signed it will be returned to you and so waste valuable time and postage. 
. 
Please send a stamped self-addressed envelope plus VicRoads Forms.  No Photos needed. 
 

Remember it is your responsibility to renew on time.  There will be no reminders 
 

Rules regarding club CPS responsibilities 
 

A vehicle is not eligible for a Club Permit if any of the following conditions exist... 
 

¶ The member has ceased to be financial.   

¶ The vehicle is being used for commercial gain. 

¶ The vehicle is unroadworthy. 

¶ The vehicle is sold with log book and plates. 

¶ The vehicle is sold to a friend so that a new log book might be obtained. 

 

There is a lot more to the Club Permit Scheme agreement. 
The rules can be found on the VicRoads Website. 

  
 

 

 

 

mailto:cpsregistrar@morrisminorvic.org.au
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MMCCV Marketplace For all your CLUB REGALIA  
Want to buy some gear? Contact Bruce Kerr 

Mobile 0438 394 026 or email 

bckerr1@bigpond.com 

 

 
  

 

 

Long Line Jacket 
$75 

Reversible Vest 
$45 

Long Sleeve Rugby 
$40 

Short Sleeve Polo 
$35 

 

   

Club Badge Keyring 
$5 

Club Cloth Patch 
$12 

Club Mug 
$10 

Club Logo Cap 
$15 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Apparel available to orderé 
 
Chambray shirts (pale blue) with club logo. $39. 
Navy Scarf with logo. $17. 
Club lapel badge. $10. 
Various 2017 National Rally badges. 

 

mailto:regalia@morrisminorvic.org.au
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Presidentôs Report ï December 2018 
 

 

Hi All, 
 
This has also been a quieter month on the Morry front but for completely different reasons ï I 
got my dampers replaced!  Going over the multiple speed bumps in Brunswick is so easy and 
quiet now.  Thanks to Stewart for the supply of reconditioned dampers and to Percy for his 
expertise in installing them.  It was not a staightforward process as some time in the past they 
had been replaced and larger bolts were used to bolt them to the fire wall.  Percy had to drill out 
the reconditioned dampers to make them fit.  Luckily the operation was a success and HEK is 
speeding through the air with the greatest of ease.  I hadnôt realised how much I had slowed 
down on speed bumps due to the racket that ensued. 
  
We have been in touch with Roxburgh College and they have joined up at least 9 members and 
could probably take over the club if they wanted to!  Welcome to you all ï this is probably your 
first copy of our club newsletter óThe Generatorô!  We hope to see you coming to meetings and 
joining in on runs even if it isnôt in a Morry.  We always welcome Modern cars as well.  
 
We will be running the Morrykana at Roxburgh College on the 17th March 2019 which happens 
to be St. Patrickôs day.  We are looking out for ideas on how to involve partners and teenagers 
with the tests of skills that goes on.  There will be a BBQ and indoor toilets!  The Dave Warren 
trophy will be presented to the winner.  This award was established by Dr.Dave Warren for the 
best maintained car in an era when Morris Minors were considered óbombsô. Now that they 
classic cars it gets very difficult to award the trophy and so the committee hope that awarding it 
to the Morrykana winner continues the spirit of Dr.Dave in keeping Morries on the road. 
 
See you in the New Year. 
Braidy. 
Prez. 
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*** THE CLUB CHRISTMAS PARTY DINNER 2018***  

A few shots from the Christmas Party where a good time was had by all  
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DECEMBER MEMBERSHIP REPORT 
 

 

Membership report as of end of October 2018 is as followsé   

Statistics 170 Members plus 7 Life members.   95 Cars registered on the CPS Scheme. 

 

A Current Club Membership Card is required to be held by all members who have a car on 

the CPS óRed Platesô Scheme.  This can be collected at a meeting, on a run, or by sending a 

stamped self-addressed envelope to our PO Box. 

Should you have any Membership queries or suggestions do not hesitate to contact me on 

9836 8563 or email -   membership@morrisminorvic.org.au   

 

Club Name Badges: These are available for $10.00 per person, contact me to order a badge.  

Come to a meeting in your Morrie, wearing your badge, and be in the running to choose a prize 

from the raffle table. 

 
New Members 
 

No new members this month 
 

Feel Better & Get Well Soon  

 

To those members of our Club who are not well, we hope you are back with us soon. 
If you know of any member/s who are on the sick list, please let me know. 

 
 

***  HAPPY BIRTHDAY ***  
Dece mber  Birthday  Bunch  

 
Pemasiri Kathriachchige Christine Langton Tonye Segbedzi 
Lyn Chapman Philip Lovel  Janine Kloft 
Janine Rogerson Rhonda Brumhead Grant Bell 
Janet Simmons Jill Bridgeford Barbara Urquhart 
Bill McKellar Liz Sambell Geoffrey Kirkham 
Joy Gower Mark Snaddon Maureen Burns 
Simon Duffield David Cain Noel Brumley 
Deidre Halligan Ian Kuhne Monica Solomon 
Braidy Davies Janis Hogan Judi McGrath 
Roger Lindsay Ian Row Giuseppe Scarmozzino 
Douglass Dickins Robyn Barrow 

 
 

Jim Gourlay - Membership Officer  

mailto:membership@morrisminorvic.org.au


Page 9 of 20 

 

 

 
This forum is the common portal to link all the clubs together and where Morris Minor 

owners from all over the country can swap information, search for parts, and make new friends. 

 

http://www.morrisdownunder.com/forum/index.php  

 

 

Captainôs Report ï December 2018 
 
 
Hi Folks, 

 

Hoping you are all limbering up for Christmas and are not too stressed. By the time you read 

this Generator the Club Christmas Party will have come and gone, hopefully successfully, with 

every one of the 50 booked participants having had a great time. 

Our next event will be the Australia Day Picnic / BBQ at Westerfolds Park Templestowe on 

Saturday 26 January (not on the public holiday on Mon 28 Jan) which is a great location with 

shady cover and a BBQ provided by the Club. I will be staking the Clubôs claim on the site around 

6 am with Graham Harper coming shortly afterwards with his trusty blower to clean the site in 

preparation for the hordes of Club members expected.  He will then be setting up his gas BBQ 

in readiness for those members choosing to come for breakfast, brunch or lunch or all three. 

See you there as early as you like or at a more respectful hour from 9 am. (see coming events 

section of this Generator for full details.) 

 

Wishing you and families a happy and safe Christmas. 

Michael Dobson. 

 

Cheers to all, + 

Michael Dobson (Club Captain). 
 

 

  

http://www.morrisdownunder.com/forum/index.php
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Run Reports ïï November 2018 
 

 
 
Well here we are, the first Tuesday in November, Melbourne Cup day and we are off to our car 

clubôs picnic day.  I think that it will be a heavy track as the rain keeps coming down.  With only 

8 morries taking to the track and the others opting for their moderns, we among them, and so 

our Ruby was an early scratching.  Once again Henry & Marlene opened their home to host The 

Morris Minor Marquee which was looking so nice as we walked in, seeing a beautiful room all 

set up, including the yellow roses of Flemington, but on taking a closer look they were little 

individually wrapped parcels of a homemade shortbread, a heart shaped chocolate, tied up with 

a rose ,so lovely and very special.  

   

Members had dusted off their finery of lovely hats, fascinators, suits, ties all graced the field.  

Shame we didnôt have a prize for fashions on the field as I do think that Graham Dines might 

have taken that out with his very dapper top hat and tails. So, we did have all the colour and flair 

of the track but with the comforts of home.  Lunch and oh what a spread.  Who needs the bird 

cage when our members can produce such a wonderful assortment of food and yummy goodies. 

The race time was looming so time to get the sweeps going. The betting ring was all aôbuzz Lyn 

& Barb doing a great job on three sweeps.  We then all settled back and found our spots and 

with Henryôs BIG TV you really felt like you were at the track.  By race time the weather had 

cleared, and the sun was out.  Then they were away in the big race for 2018 just when we 

thought that the race was won, horse twenty-three came up on the outside of the field to claim 

the big race and the Cup.   Cheers filled the room, what a finish.  While we waited for the betting 

ring to announce the all clear our president Braidy thanked our hosts Henry and Marlene, and 

you have to agree they are wonderful hosts.  Braidy then presented Marlene with some flowers. 

Then the results came in for the first sweep, Rob Smith took out 1st and 3rd and Michael Dobson 

2nd.  Then in the second sweep a very lucky Lyn Waites somehow pulled off a hat trick by taking 

out 1st, 2nd and 3rd place.  For the final sweep Braidy Davies had 1st, Graham Dines 2nd and 

Cheryl Scicluna 3rd  

 
Congratulations to all our winners.   
 
Now those spotted at the prestigious Morris Minor marquee were John & Jana Mason, Wayne 

Cunningham, Lyn Waites, Neil & Sue Cheney, Graham & Rosalee Harper ,Ken & Barb Urquhart, 

Rob & Trish Smith, Tonye Segbedzi, Cheryl & Percy Scicluna, Braidy Davies, Michael & 

Veronica Dobson, Jeff ,Gladys and Rhonda Brumhead, Marcus Ball, John & Ann Druery, 

Graham & Lesley Dines and Henry & Marlene Edwards our hosts which we thank you so much 

for a wonderful day.  We then called it a day, packed up, said our goodbyes and headed home.  

What a great way to enjoy this day and horse race that stops the nation the Melbourne Cup. 

 
Rosalee Harper. 
Nov 2018. 

 

  



Page 11 of 20 

 

 

GENERAL MEETING MINUTES OF THE MORRIS MINOR CAR CLUB OF VICTORIA INC. 
HELD AT THE HORRIE WATSON HALL, DEEPDENE ON THURSDAY 8TH November 2018 

 
The President welcomed the members present and opened the meeting at 8pm. 
 
Committee Members Present: Braidy Davies, President; Neil Cheney, Treasurer; Michael Dobson, 
Club Captain; Rob Smith, Editor; Jim Gourlay, Membership; Trish Smith, Club Historian; Wayne 
Cunningham, CPS Officer; Henry Edwards, Librarian 
Attendance: Approximately 31 members were present as recorded in the attendance book 
Apologies: Mal Baker, Stewart Carr, Ann Carr, Sue Cheney, Veronica Dobson, Ed James 
Visitors and New Members:  Nil 
Acceptance of Minutes of previous General Meeting: Moved Katie Hamilton seconded Graham 
Harper 
Presidents Report: As per Generator 
Secretaryôs Report As per Generator. Shannonôs Melbourne Late Spring Classic Auction brochure 
listed as only correspondence received 
Membership Officerôs Report: currently 170 members, 7 life, 95 CPS cars 
Club Captainôs Report:  October busy month run wise with runs to Dixonôs Creek and Panton Hill 
Festival.Members encouraged to attend the following  future events : Club Christmas Party on 6 
December, Australia Day Picnic Brunch on Sat 26 Jan at Westerfolds Park from 9am onwards, 5Côs trip 
away at Queenscliff from Sat 23 Feb ( volunteer sought to organize run other time in month for 
members not going to Queenscliff), Sun March 17 MorrieKhana at Roxburgh Park Secondary College, 
volunteer sought for April Run, 3-6 May Beechworth Drive Back in Time Weekend, 7-10 June Queenôs 
Birthday Weekend at Hamilton 
 
Regalia Officerôs Report: Bruce mentioned several regalia items for sale including new ñMy other car 
is a morris minorò stickers @ $8 
 
Editorôs Report: Nil to report except to encourage members submitting reports and articles for 
Generator to do so in a timely manner to allow sufficient time for Editor to undertake his tasks including 
Generator mail out. Deadline for articles submission is 2 Thursdays before the meeting. December 
Generator article submission deadline is 29 th November even though there is no meeting in 
December. 
 
AOMC Delegates Report: nil to report as no meeting held 
 
CPS Officerôs Report: last month 95 vehicles on CPS but currently 93 vehicles 
 
GENERAL BUSINESS 
! Morrykhana ï Braidy seeks ideas from members for other activities on the day particularly for those 
attending but not driving in the event 
2 Henry advised meeting of his recent frustrations in dealing with VicRoads at Bundoora which he 
indicated was completely opposite to the very courteous and efficient dealings he subsequently had 
with VicRoads at Seymour. 
3 Christmas Party- 3 door prizes to be awarded on the night in reverse order of value 
For Sale:  Nil 
Tips and Hints: 
1 Henry and Jeff both commented on wheel bearing problems in relation to angular and roller bearings 
and the fitting thereof and Jeff also mentioned a heater problem resulting from the water not circulating. 
Other 
Before the raffle and closure of the meeting photos were shown on the overhead of the recent visit by 3 
Club members to the Roxburgh Park Secondary College advising the College in relation to its Morrie 
restoration project. 
Closure of Meeting  
After the raffle (thank- you Percy and Cheryl) there being no further business, the President closed the 
meeting at 9pm 
Michael Dobson (Acting Secretary in the absence of Ed James) 
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VicRoads introducing a new number range for club permit (Red) plates. 

 

The current series of plates for club permit holders ranges from 00000.H ï 99999.H. Weôre 

currently issuing plates from 95000.H onwards, and expect to complete this series in the coming 

months. 

  

The number series in our next release will range from 0002.H.2 ï 9999.H.9. This new series will 

run on our existing plate design (dark red background/white lettering). 

  

To ensure the plates are readable by electronic readers and intelligent management systems 

(used by the Victoria Police and tolling organisations), there will be some combinations  in this 

new number range that we canôt use, particularly those with the numbers 0, 1 or 5 directly before 

or after the H. 

 

Weôll let you know when distribution of this new series of plates commences. 

  

 

Club permit enquiry February Delegates Meeting 

 

CPS plates 

Are plates transferable on sale of the vehicle? 

When a CPS vehicle is sold, the permit is not transferrable and must be cancelled with the 

purchaser to apply for a new permit.  When the permit is cancelled, there is no requirement for the 

plates to be returned to VicRoads unless VicRoads specifically requests the plates to be returned 

(which is done when a permit is cancelled due to a breach.) 

  

CPS plates are not transferrable except where (1) the owner changes clubs or (2) the 

vehicle is sold to a member of the same club. 

  

There have been some instances of significant plates where re-use of plates has been allowed. 

These are considered on a case by case basis for rare and unusual circumstances. 
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Neil Cheney, Treasurer MMCCV
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Coming Events Calendar 2019 
 

Saturday 26th January 2019 
Australia Day Run 
 
We return to Westerfolds Park at Templestowe for a family picnic day. 

Come along to the park and enjoy a pleasant day with the rest of the gang.  A BBQ will be available. 

Bring your own food and picnic blanket.  There are lots of things to do at the park, including walks along 
the Yarra River, bike rides or just enjoying the outdoors.  
 
Location Melways 33/G2 Fitzsimons Lane, Templestowe. 
 
After driving through gateway continue on bearing to the right (ignoring sharp turn to the left) to the 
roundabout marked óRed stringybark carparkô where you turn left. Our spot is clearly marked with the 2 
Club banners. 
 
Time: Meet at the Park (no prior meeting point or convoy) any time after 7am for breakfast, brunch or 
lunch.  Our Picnic spot will be secured from 6.30am. so folks can arrive as early as they like and are 
encouraged to do so to justify our Clubôs occupation of the site to other members of the public seeking 
sites. 
 
BBQ Supplied: The Club will supply a gas BBQ for your use. 
You only need to bring your food and drink. 
 
Any Queries contact Michael Dobson (Club Captain) on 0400273328 

 

Saturday 23rd February to Sat 2nd March 2019 

Annual 5C Camp  (Caravan ,Cabin or Camping Car Club) 
 
 

Stay as little as 1 or as much as 7 nights, at the well-appointed and well situated 

Queenscliff Tourist Park with your friendly fellow club members. 

 

Location:  134 Hesse Street, Queenscliff  (phone 52581765) 

 

Attractions Caravan Park close to beach and views of the Heads, great camp kitchen for us to 

cook ( bring your favourite rissole recipe for the rissole competition) and gather and with easy 

access to the Queenscliff Bowling Club for the occasional meal and social drink. The town has 

3 OP Shops, many interesting old buildings as well as a variety of other eating places, views of 

the ferryòs comings and goings and easy access to the Great Ocean Road. A great place to 

visit and relax, one of my favourites. 

  

So, roll up to Queenscliff.  We are all going to have a ball as well as some MMCCV rissoles 

which are destined to become world famous! 

 

Bookings.  Please refer to booking made by Michael Dobson of MMCCV when you make your 

booking (I would appreciate notice of your booking by the Feb meeting) 

 

Further Details  

Please contact Michael Dobson (Club Captain) on Mob 0400273328 
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Please think of any additional runs you would like to do this year. 

Consider the following suggestioné 

Impromptu Runs or Pop-up Runs on a week day 

The Committee would like to encourage members to welcome other members to join them on 
their private morrie runs during the week, or whenever, to increase social interaction of members 
in-between Club meetings and the monthly weekend runs.  This has been difficult to arrange 
previously when relying on either the Generator or the monthly meeting to broadcast run 
arrangements but with almost everyone on the internet these days it should be possible to get 
this happening immediately following the simple procedure outlined below. 

As soon as you have a run in mind, preferably at least with 48 hours notice, send an email to 
the Editor headed "Pop-up Run" giving details of date, time & place of meeting.  (McDonalds are 
good mustering places for coffee and initial toilet visit) and details of intended destination and 
suggestions of BYO food or café etc.  and your name and mobile phone number.  The Editor will 
then immediately forward your e-mail to all Club members listed on the Club database.  All you 
have to do then is turn up at the selected meeting point by the appointed time and a good time 
can be had by all.  Feedback to the Club via any of the Committee members would be 
appreciated after such runs or at the next Club meeting.   Please note that Pop-up runs are not 
intended to replace the monthly weekend run but be an additional Club activity. 
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TRADING PLACES ï DECEMBER 2018 

 

email editor@morrisminorvic.org.au  

or 
Contact: Rob Smith: 0407 313 859 

 

 

FOR SALE 3 
1954 Morris Minor Cab Chassis 

I have a 1954 Morris Minor 2 Door Cab Chassis with tray body in my garage. 

The vehicle is complete however the doors are under the house. 

Due to recent surgery I am unable to complete restoration. 

For anyone wishing to restore this vehicle it is yours for $400.00. 

Phone Kevin Weller on 98780892, or Email  kevinweller@optusnet.com.au 

The car is currently in Blackburn, Melbourne. 

 

WANTED 2 
Smiths Heater Component 

Hello fellow Morris Minor lovers, enthusiast and fanatics. 
 
Iôm a member of the Morris Owners club Hunter Region Inc. based in the Hunter Valley of NSW and I 

have a 1961 2 door Morris Minor 1000.  

I was wondering if anyone in your club could help me find an elusive part that I have been searching for 
on the internet without any success.  

As shown in the diagram, It is for the SmithΩs heater demister ducting and is described as ŦƻƭƭƻǿǎΧ  
óAdaptor, hose 2-wayô.  
 
It slots into the top of the heater casing and the two corrugated plastic demister hoses push on to it, 
channeling warm air to the two ducts above the dashboard.  

 
The VERY elusive part.  

<------------ 

 
I have everything I need to install the Smiths heater except for this one 

incredibly hard to find part.  
 
Since the World Wide Web has offered nothing but disappointment and 
frustration I decided to contact the Morris Clubs around Australia in the hope 
that by chance someone has one sitting around that they would be willing to 
part with.  

 
If anyone can help, please contact me. 
  

Phone: 0414 909 641 or Email: asummers@ambulance.nsw.gov.au 
 
Warmest regards from a fellow Morris nut, 
Allan Summers. 

mailto:editor@morrisminorvic.org.au
mailto:kevinweller@optusnet.com.au
mailto:asummers@ambulance.nsw.gov.au


Page 17 of 20 

 

 

FOR SALE 2 
1957 Morris Minor 1000 

I have a 1957 Morris 1000 in good condition, but she needs someone to love her. 

The Engine was fully reconditioned about 2000 ago. 

Rubbers need attention, and some are starting to go hard. 

She also needs some trim repairs as you can see in the photos. 

Mostly original but she had been repainted before I bought her 18 years ago. 

She has little or no rust. 

Full VicRoads Registration which expires on 9th September 2019. 

The odometer reads 81,082 miles. 

The car can be inspected on a hoist for serious buyers. The photos show her as she is. 

 

I am asking $5,000 firm, with no other offers considered. 

 

I can be contacted by phone on 0418 508 864 

 

Or by email at a.mulquiney@me.com 

 

Annie Mulquiney  

  

mailto:a.mulquiney@me.com

